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NOTE FROM THE
OFFICE

Hello Parents,

| hope everyone had a great
February!

Just a reminder when entering
the building please wear your
parent ID Badges and do not let

anyone in the building.

-Miss. Bott

CRAYON TRIBUNE

MARCH
BIRTHDAYS

Happy Birthday to...

Eleanor turning 2,

Madelyn is turning 3, and
Hendricks and Violet are turning 4,

and

Miss Green and Miss Burr

GENER

Here are a few dates to keep in

your calendar:
We will be closed Friday, April 5th.
Friday, June 7th at 6pm, COTL

Graduation (children graduating to
kindergarten in the Fall)
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Infants 1

Happy March!

We are so enjoying this warmer weather that we
have been having.

We have had the opportunity to take the older
kiddos out on walks while the sun has been shinning.
With having such a variety of ages in our infant
room we have been doing such a wide range of
activities.

With our babies we have been doing a lot of tummy
time, singing to them, talking to them, and or course
all the snuggling.

With our older kiddos we have gone to the
playroom, went on walks outside, done sensory bins,
and are working on pointing to things like our noses.

We continue to look forward to the warmer weather
and being able to take walks with the babies. That
being said, as the weather gets warmer, we are
going to be going through your child's backup
clothes to make sure we have clothes that are
weather appropriate as well as clothes that they
have outgrown. So, if you see clean clothes in their
bags home that is why. We will also be sending a
note home on my day sheets.

As always, it's such a pleasure and an honor to get
to take care of your sweet children.

Thank you,
Mrs. Culligan & Mrs. Hutchison

TURTLE'S

Toddler 1

Hello Toddler Families!

In the month of February, we celebrated
Valentine's Day! We focused on using
gentle hands and being nice to our
friends. We did some crafts and we talked
about shapes and colors this month. We
were able to spend little more time
outside, it has been nice weather for
winter in Wisconsin.

In the month of March, we will be
celebrating a birthday! Happy Birthday
Eleanor! We will be losing a friend this
month, have a good time in the Tree Frog
room Chase; we will miss you! However,
we will be welcoming a new friend this
month, welcome Woodrow! As always, we
will continue to focus on using gentle
hands and being nice to our friends.
Hoping the weather starts to warm up
more and we can spend more time
outside.

-Miss Ganyo & Miss Nalett

CRAYON TRIBUNE
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TREE FROG'S
2's

Hello from the Tree Frog Room,

It feels like it was just the other day that we celebrated entering
a new year, but now here we are - stepping into March! | would
say that we're also stepping into spring, but with the way the
weather behaved in February, one would almost think it will be
summer soon! Seriously though, February provided us with many
wonderful opportunities to play outside. | remember one
afternoon, it was around 60 degrees, and we didn't even need
jackets! | have loved getting to watch the kids explore the
playground and enjoy the sunshine - and | look forward to more
of that in March (hopefully!)

February was a month full of changes! Besides the weather
being much warmer than usual, we also welcomed a few new
staff to our team! Specifically, I'd like to welcome Miss Anderson
to the Tree Frog room as my assistant teacher. She fits right in
and we're so happy to have her! Despite some changes, there
has also been much that has stayed the same! We still love
playing, coloring, and circle time! In circle time, we've been
continuing through the Bible and have read about the Fall,
Noah's Ark, and the Tower of Babel. We've also continued to
learn some new songs and the kids love singing and dancing to
them! Speaking of new things, | found some fun "new" books for
us to read together! In particular, we've really been enjoying Eric
Carle books - who is, in fact, the author of the polar bear book |
mentioned in my last newsletter. (I just thought I'd throw that out
there if you were looking for some book recommendations.) In
other news, we've continued to see some amazing progress in
potty training and are so excited about that! If you have any
questions about potty training, I'd be happy to talk with you
about it In fact, if you have any questions at all, please feel free
to reach out. :)

As March comes upon us, | look forward to all that it will bring
and am excited to see your children learn and grow even more! |
feel so blessed to be able to help watch over and teach these
little ones - they truly are a blessing from the Lord!

Love, Miss Green

CRAYON TRIBUNE

TIGER'S
3's
Hello from the Tiger room,

February flew by so quick. We had our Valentine's Day
party (which was so much fun!)!

Thank you, parents, for the treats:) There are a couple
of kids interested in learning how to spell their names
and write our ABCs, so we've been practicing that.
We've been able to enjoy a lot of the nice warm
weather, and we try to get outside as much as possible
when the weather is nice.

We're still working on our days of the week and we're
all getting so good at remembering what day it is. A
fun thing we've been doing while waiting in the
bathroom is count to ten in Spanish!! Surprisingly they
are also very good at remembering that. | hope you all
enjoyed your February!

Miss Sargent

PENGUIN'S
4-5's
Hello Penguin families!

We had so much fun in the month of February. From
playing puzzles to doing flash cards on objects and
animals during circle time. On Fridays we have been
watching one of my favorite childhoods shows Tom and
Jerry. It's nice to hear the laughter fill the classroom as
we watch it.

We learned a lot about hygiene, transportation and
weather in the month of February. | went on vacation this
month to Nevada and had a great time talking about the
state with the kids.

lt's crazy how nice it has been outside and nice that we
have been only using a jacket outside.

| look forward to the weather staying nice and getting to

see the penguins keep growing.
Miss Burr



